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Alberto Quintanilla

From: Kathleen Mills <mackater@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, October 3, 2022 3:08 PM
To: CClerk
Cc: Kate Mills; Judy Anglin; Joan Bobrink
Subject: Olive Hyde Art Guild Holiday for the Arts Announcement
Attachments: Holiday for the Arts OHAG Poster.pdf

Hi Alberto,  
 
Thank you for taking my call and providing information about the process of non-agendized oral communication during 
City of Fremont Council Meetings.  The City Council website appears to have changed. It says that people may now 
attend in person on the first Tuesday of the month. Can you please verify that  this is the case? If Zoom attendance is 
still preferred, please provide the instructions for queuing to speak. 
 
This is the link for the 2022 Holiday for the Arts flyer to be included in the Council packets. I’ve also attached it as a PDF 
should access be easier. 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YUdzPjnkSrrmz1sjr8jxL9PFd0qc6zG_/view?usp=sharing 
 
If I am to present in Zoom, pIease Share Screen this same document during my two minute presentation during Oral 
Communications on Tuesday, October 4, 2022.  
 
Thanks again. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kate Mills, 2022 Holiday Show Co-Chair 
Olive Hyde Art Guild 
510-552-3656 
 



 PROUDLY PRESENTS PROUDLY PRESENTS

Friday, October 21 
5:30 - 9:00 pm 

Tickets $15 Members 
$20 Non-members  

& at the door 
galatickets@olivehydeartguild.org

Art •  •  Food • • Music
Wine • • Beer

GalaGala
Show & SaleShow & Sale

Saturday, October 22 &  
Sunday, October 23 
10:00 am - 5:00 pm

Free Admission 

MusicMusic

 

Drawing for an  
Original Sculpture  

by Peter Langenbach

 

Olive Hyde Art Gallery 
123 Washington Blvd. , Fremont, CA 

in Mission San Jose  
www.OliveHydeArtGuild.org

� 

Proceeds  Benefit  Visual Arts in the Schools and the Community

20222022
�H�Holioliday for day for the the ArtsArts

Thanks to  
Our Sponsors

MahuronMahuron
Family FundFamily Fund The AndersonThe Anderson

FamilyFamily
FoundationFoundation

KalyanpurKalyanpur
Family Giving FundFamily Giving Fund

 

Visit our website 
for more information
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Alberto Quintanilla

From: Alfred <alfreddavidson56@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 4:55 AM
To: CClerk; Rick Jones - Councilmember; Lily Mei; Raj Salwan; Teresa 

Keng
Subject: Property at 36947 Cabrillo Drive, Fremont

We have noticed that no action has been taken to negotiate the removal of illegal structures at above residence. 
Furthermore, unapproved and un-consented re-modeling has been done in the interior of the house. Kitchen has been 
completely changed from original design. Lot of electrical work/plumbing has also been done without approval. 
 
We expect the city code of enforcement to be more vigilant in enforcing the correct procedural guidelines. 
 
Thank you! 



2

Alberto Quintanilla

From: Kong Shyng <kongshyng@me.com>
Sent: Tuesday, October 4, 2022 7:20 AM
To: CClerk
Subject: Permit to be gated

Dear City Clerk, 
 
I’m writing to request the access from Research Ave to Tom Blalock street, into our community to be gated, so we can 
live a normal life, continue to work hard to provide for our family and pay taxes, instead of constantly looking behind our 
backs, surveil criminal activities 24/7, and living in fear and anxiety.  
 
I’ve lived and worked in Fremont for over 30 years. Fremont has always been known to be safe and family friendly, until 
I moved into this beautiful newly developed high density Metro Crossing community.  During the day on our small 
streets, you see mothers pushing strollers and elderly couples taking walks. Yet we’ve had incidents of criminals coming 
by car from Warm Spring Blvd or Research Ave, tailgating us into our gated public garages to commit crimes.  Our unit 
security cameras caught people using secluded Research Ave adjacent us to access our community day or night on foot, 
by bikes, by car to have committed and or attempted to commit crimes.  
 
While the new Innovation District has great potential for growth and bringing the City revenues, City must not lose sight 
of the welfare, health and security of law abiding families/tax payers threatened on a daily basis.  I urge council to put a 
gate in Research / Tom Blalock.  Thank you for your attention and time.  
 
Respectfully, 
Kong Shyng 
Metro Crossing resident  




